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Medical Board Suspends License of Nancy Louise Anderson, M.D., of Houston  

A panel of the Texas Medical Board suspended the license of Nancy Louise Anderson, M.D., 

license number F7350, after determining that Dr. Anderson’s continuation in the practice of 
medicine presents a continuing threat to the public welfare.  

The action was based on the panel’s findings of violations of a 2008 Mediated Agreed Order, 

which required, among other provisions, that Dr. Anderson submit to random alcohol and drug 
screenings to ensure abstinence; participate in Alcoholics Anonymous programs and activities; 
obtain an independent medical evaluation within a prescribed time period; and cooperate with 

Board staff. The immediate suspension of Dr. Anderson’s license was based on her violations of 
the 2008 order by failing to submit to alcohol and drug screenings, failing to attend AA 

meetings, failing to obtain the medical examination, and failing to cooperate with the Board.  

The action took place on Friday, September 26. The length of an automatic suspension is 
indefinite and it remains in effect until the board takes further action.  
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